SADDLE RIDGE POA BOARD MEETING

JULY 7, 2014

President Scott Schehr called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM at the home of Scott Schehr.

Present: Scott Schehr, Darin Suggs, Nancy Cain, Lynn Hopps, Debra James, Bob Spista, Hugh Pearson, Ann Tedford

Guest: Betsy Smith

The regular SRPOA board meeting scheduled for 6/23/14 was cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances. The purpose of this meeting (7/07/14) was to plan for the 2014 Annual Meeting to be held on 7/19/14, and the next regular board meeting will be rescheduled for 8/2014.

Scott reviewed the agenda for the Annual Meeting and the process for the election of new board members.

The SRPOA continues its efforts to support our community's elementary school, Walland Elementary, with this effort being headed by SR resident Judy Pearson. The board and Judy have invited a teacher from Walland Elementary to address the Annual Meeting regarding an initiative to encourage parental involvement at the school. There will be a series of family nights over the coming school year and Walland Elementary is hoping to obtain support from SR residents and work in conjunction with Judy on this very important project.

A new mailbox has been installed resulting in re-assignment of mailboxes for all SR residents. Bob and Betsy reviewed the process for re-assignment and provision of new mailbox keys. This will take place following the Annual Meeting, and will be facilitated by Bob and Betsy.

Scott reviewed the maintenance/repair plan for the roads and the pond. This ongoing maintenance/repair plan was posted for viewing for all SR residents/property owners via email and the SR website and included updates on other SRPOA projects/activities.

There was no further business, and the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM. The next SRPOA board meeting will be on 8/25/14 at the home of Ann Tedford.

Submitted by Ann Tedford, Recorder